g
club siena

Discovery Bay

14 August 2025

G/F Female Changing Room Enhancement Works

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that the enhancement works for the 1/F Changing Rooms at Club Siena are
expected to be completed by the end of August, the changing rooms will reopen with a brand new
look upon completion. Meanwhile, the G/F Female Changing Room will be temporarily closed
from 1 September (Monday) until the end of October for enhancement works.

Starting from 25 August (Monday), the 1/F Changing Room will be accessible to female
members and guests ONLY. Please use the lift or the staircase next to the Dance Studio to access

the 1/F Changing Room. Male members and guests should continue to use the G/F Male Changing
Room.

Strong smell, noise and dust disturbance might be occurred during that period. The completion
date of the project may be affected by weather, we will monitor the progress closely and update in
due course.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
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